TOWN OF WADESBORO
CDBG INFRASTRUCTURE — OLD LILESVILLE SEWER OUTFALL REHABILITIATION
REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS/QUALIFICATIONS FOR GRANT ADMINISTRATIVE & ENGINEERING SERVICES

The Town of Wadesboro has received a Community Development Block Grant- Infrastructure
(CDBG-I) award in the amount of $3,000,000 by the North Carolina Department of Environmental
Quality (NCDEQ) for The proposed project will meet the following community and housing needs
of the Town with the rehabilitation / replacement of approximately 4,000 If of 8-inch through 24-
inch aging gravity sewer outfall and abandonment of approximately 3,100 If of 15-inch gravity
sewer. The project area is located beginning at Hwy 52 South continuing through a wooded area
(not located on a street or road), paralleling Old Lilesville Road, and ending East of Myrtle wood
Drive in the Town of Wadesboro.

The Town of Wadesboro s soliciting proposals and qualifications for grant administration and
professional engineering services to assist the Town in the: administration of the grant; developing a
final engineering report, and subsequent engineering design and bid package services and construction
inspection services once release of funds is received. All work for this project will be conducted to

ensure compliance with all applicable federal requirements and regulations under the CDBG-I program.
The fee for grant administration services/grant management will be paid with CDBG-I funds. Engineering
payment terms will be negotiated with the selected firm. The fee for professional engineering services
will be paid with CDBG funds.

Copies of the detailed request for qualifications (RFQ) and request for proposals (RFP), including a
description of the services to be provided by respondents, the minimum content of responses, and the
factors to be used to evaluate the responses, can be obtained by contacting Wiley Ross Jr. 124-126 E
Wade Street, Wadesboro NC 28170.

The above information should be submitted no later than (September 24, 2025, by 5PM, (Town Hall,
124-126 E Wades Street, Wadesboro NC). For more information, contact Town Clerk, Debbie Cox at
(704-994-8944).

The Town of Wadesboro is an Equal Opportunity Employer and invites the submission of
proposals from small and minority and women-owned firms, veteran-owned, historically underutilized
businesses, and certified/registered Section 3 businesses concerns.

This information is available in Spanish or any other language upon request. Please contact (Monica
Deleon) at (704-694-5171) or at (124-126 E Wade Street, Wadesboro NC 28170) for accommodations
for this request.

Esta informacién estd disponible en espafiol o en cualquier otro idioma bajo peticién. Por favor, péngase
en contacto con (Monica Deleon) al (704-674-5171) o en (124-126- E Wade Street, Wadesboro NC
28170) de alojamiento para esta solicitud.

Date: September 9, 2025

Authorized Representative: Town Manager, Wiley L. Ross EOURLHELENS




